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*****  IMMEDIATE VEHICLE DELIVERY STOP NOTIFICATION  ***** 

 
 

 

DATE: June 10, 2011 

 

 

TO: All U.S. and Canadian Volvo Retailers 

        

RE: Recall 245 Eligible Vehicles in Retailer Inventory 

 

 

Volvo Cars of North America, LLC (Volvo) released on 6/3/11 an inspection method for the fuel 

lines on certain model year 2012 S60T5 vehicles eligible for Recall 245. This inspection method 

is now only valid only for vehicles that are retailed.  

 

Recall 245 Eligible Vehicles Already Retailed 

Please continue to follow the Recall 245 fuel line inspection information released on VRC2 on 

6/3/11. 

 

Recall 245 Eligible Vehicles Not Retailed 

Vehicles eligible for this recall which are currently in retailer inventory must not be delivered to 

the customer until the fuel lines have been replaced according to the information within the 

complete Recall 245 Retailer Package.  This is expected to be released on or about June 24, 

2011. The complete Recall 245 package will include the repair method for the replacement of 

the fuel lines on all eligible vehicles. 

 

Attached to this communication is a list of vehicles that according to our records are not 

retailed and are eligible for Recall 245. Please inspect your vehicle inventory and quarantine 

these vehicles until the Recall 245 fuel line replacement information is released in the retailer 

package on 6/24.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam Kopstein 

 

 

 




